
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans for several years. I am excited to finally have 

the opportunity to comment on their Draft EIS. Midas Gold Idaho presents a huge opportunity for 

the Gem State. 

 

By law Midas Gold Idaho is required to set aside all of the money needed for restoration prior to any 

mining activity. This gives me, and Idahoans, peace of mind that the restoration work the company 

has discussed will come to fruition no matter what happens. If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move 

forward with its work, salmon will be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. This hasn’t 

happened in 80 years! Mining has devastated this area. Midas Gold Idaho wants to fix it and I hope 

you will clear the path to allow their restoration work to move forward. 

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. The USFS has provided plenty of tools to review the DEIS 

and make commenting within the 60-day timeframe possible. For the reasons I stated in my letter 

above, please permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits 

of this important project. I am an investor because the Stibnite project is a win-win project for 

sharholders and the residents of Idaho.  

 

Please keep my comments in mind, 

Best regards, 

Lloyd Hume 

 

 

Name: Lloyd Hume 


